

January 2024

Dear Member of the Community:

The Mentor Football Redline Club is hosting our annual Football Reverse Raffle on Saturday, May 4th at The LaMalfa Party Center. The raffle is the main fundraiser for the Mentor Football Program and provides equipment, game shirts, sweats, pregame meals, coaching clinics and more for the approximately 400 players, grades 7 through 12. 2024 marks a huge milestone for Mentor Football as we embark on our 100th season as a team. We are expecting nearly 500 families, friends, alumni and people from Mentor and surrounding communities.

We are currently seeking donations of gift cards or certificates, raffle baskets, items to raffle off as well as donations such as golf packages, tickets to sporting events, and collectibles such as autographed memorabilia for our premier auction.

Your generous donation will be acknowledged on all our social media channels, at the Reverse Raffle, plus your company's name will be listed and mentioned at the meetings for all the parents, coaches, team members, and all those involved in the football program.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. Thank you for your contribution and for supporting the Mentor Football Program.

Sincerely,

Michelle Farley President The Redline Club 440-364-0165 president@mentorredline.com Tax Exempt #34-1601322 Redline Club P.O. Box 1154 Mentor. OH 44061